Dear _______________________

When the AIDS pandemic took the lives of over 35 million people across the African continent, grandmothers stepped in to raise a generation who had lost their parents to AIDS-related illnesses. 
__________ have been actively fundraising to support African grandmothers for ______ and have enjoyed generous support from our family, friends and community.  You know, like we do, that AIDS is not over in Africa.  Gender inequality, sexual violence, food insecurity, poverty, lack of access to medications, and stigma continue to create situations for AIDS to spread.  
For over 15 years, funds raised by the Grandmothers Campaign have directly supported the Stephen Lewis Foundation’s community-based partner organizations.  Community partners funded by the Stephen Lewis Foundation are expertly providing grandmothers in sub-Saharan Africa with holistic care – including support groups, grief counselling, access to healthcare, income generating projects, counselling for the children in their care, help to send their grandchildren to school, and so much more.
This is the 6th annual Solidarity Cycle event and funds raised by the events will reach more than $300K with your generous support.  This is life-changing money and will help to turn the tide of HIV and AIDS in Africa.  
We are grateful to our supporters for continuing to stand in solidarity with us and with African grandmothers. We appreciate every donation as every dollar makes a difference.  Income tax receipts will be issued for donations in excess of $25.  
To make a donation, please click on the green “Donate” button above the fundraising progress tracker.

Thank you for your generous support!


